

THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY

5410 Grosvenor Lane • Bethesda, MD 20814-2197 Tel: (301) 897-9770 • Fax: (301) 530-2471

April 12, 1994

Ernest D. Ables, President Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society Fish & Wildlife Department University of Idaho Moscow, ID 83844

Dear Ernest:

Congratulations on your election as President of the Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society. Your leadership over the next two years is important to your chapter's success and indeed to The Wildlife Society's ability to accomplish our mission. Thank you for making this commitment.

The Wildlife Society has initiated several new programs to better serve our members' needs for information, expanded networking, and continuing education. Our new subject matter Working Groups make it easier for members to exchange information and network with colleagues working in their field of expertise. Our new Annual Conference will enable members to catch up on recent developments in many aspects of wildlife biology and management. Beginning in 1995, the *Bulletin* will become a magazine with management reports; analysis and debate of current conservation issues, practices, and policies; case studies; and professional news. Your help in making members more aware of these new services will be greatly appreciated.

In checking our files, I find that Martha C. Wackenhut is not a member of The Wildlife Society. Both Society and Chapter bylaws require that all officers be members of TWS. I would appreciate your help in meeting this requirement and have enclosed the necessary application.

Please call me or my assistant, Lorraine LeSchack, if we can be of any help to you during your term.

Sincerely.

Sandra Staples-Bortner

Program Director

Enclosure

cc: James M. Peek, Northwest Section Representative

Lynn R. Irby, Northwest Section President